
From: "Fry, Karen" 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

"City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL" 
Date: 2024-04-24 10:42:16 AM

Subject: Update: Gas Leak and Evacuation DTES

Fortis has made entry into the building and gas levels have dropped.
Occupants are now permitted to return to the buildings.
Karen
 
From: Fry, Karen 
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 10:16 AM
To: Direct to Mayor and Council - DL  City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL 
<CMCG@vancouver.ca>
Cc: Mochrie, Paul 
Subject: Gas Leak and Evacuation DTES
 
Council
Please be advised that our crews are on scene in the area of Alexander St/Main St for a significant gas leak. Fortis BC 
is on scene addressing the incident.
A couple of buildings have been evacuated out of caution in the area.
 
Trains have been stopped as well.
Hydro on Scene, VPD and multiple fire apparatus.
 
I will follow up once we are sure that the leak has remedied and the area is safe.
 
Karen
 
 

 
 
 

Karen Fry (she/her)
Karen Fry | Fire Chief/General Manager
Vancouver Fire Rescue Services
 604.665.6051 |   karen.fry@vancouver.ca
http://vancouver.ca

 
I am humbly thankful that I live and work on the territories of the xʷməθÔ�όŘ�əm (Musqueam), Sḵwx\u817 _wú7mesh
(Squamish) and ŒόÕĀilwətaɁɬ / ŒÑÕ�WÕ�witulh (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
 

mailto:karen.fry@vancouver.ca
http://vancouver.ca/
http://www.musqueam.bc.ca/
http://www.squamish.net/
https://twnation.ca/



